
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Hearing & Comment Period Notice 
City of Lakewood, Ohio 

HOME-ARP Allocation Plan Substantial Amendment 
 
The City of Lakewood will conduct a public hearing regarding the Cuyahoga Housing Consortium’s draft HOME-ARP 
Allocation Plan Substantial Amendment on Tuesday, October 15, 2024 at 6pm in the Lakewood City Hall (12650 
Detroit Avenue) Auditorium. 
 
The proposed revision reallocates Lakewood’s $1,091,667 HOME-ARP allocation from Tenant Based Rental 
Assistance to Supportive Services which more effectively targets and addresses the specific, identified needs of the 
City’s low- and very low-income renter households at risk of homelessness. 
 
The Consortium’s amended HOME-ARP Allocation Plan will be available for public review and comment from Monday, 
October 7, 2024 through Monday, October 21, 2024 as follows: 
 
 Lakewood Department of Planning & Development, 12560 Detroit Avenue, Basement Level 
 City of Lakewood website @ www.lakewoodoh.gov 
 Cuyahoga County Department of Housing & Community Development website @ 

https://cuyahogacounty.gov/housing-and-community-development 
 
Please direct input regarding the amended HOME-ARP Allocation Plan to either Prentis Jackson, Senior Development 
Housing Specialist, 2079 East 9th Street, Cleveland, OH 44115, 216-443-8556, pjackson01@cuyahogacounty.us or 
Dan Wyman, Development Officer, Lakewood Department of Planning & Development, 12560 Detroit Avenue, 
Lakewood, OH 44107, 216-529-7680, daniel.wyman@lakewoodoh.gov. Feedback received prior to 5pm on Monday, 
October 21, 2024 will be included in the Consortium’s HOME-ARP Allocation Plan Substantial Amendment 
submission to HUD. 
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